
Members of the public are invited to   

CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

State Project No. 0175-1608 Route 146 Corridor Management Plan 

Branford/Guilford 

Tuesday, November 14, 2023, 6:00-7:30 p.m. 
Nathanael B. Greene Community Center, Menunkatuck Room, 32 Church Street, Guilford, CT 06437 

The purpose of this meeting is to provide the community with an opportunity to learn about and provide input on 
potential strategies to be included in the Route 146 Corridor Management Plan. The plan strategies are intended 

to address issues including roadside safety, flooding, bicycle and pedestrian mobility, and speed management, 
while preserving the unique historical and environmental qualities of the corridor. The meeting will allow an open 
discussion of any views and comments concerning the plan development and proposed strategies. A Q&A session 

will immediately follow the presentation. Public input is encouraged. 

The purpose of the project is to develop a Corridor Management Plan (CMP) for CT Route 146 in Branford and 
Guilford. The purpose of creating a CMP is to review the Route 146 corridor and how to protect its many historical, 
cultural, and environmental resources. The CMP will balance caring for these important resources with providing a 
safe roadway for all travelers and respecting the desires of the community, residents, and local businesses. It will 

also look at ways to make the corridor more resilient—more prepared for climate risks like flooding. 

Right-of-way impacts associated with this planning project are not anticipated.  

Additional information about this planning project can be found at https://route146cmp.com/. 

Members of the public can submit comments and questions during the two-week public comment period following 
the meeting. Please direct comments and questions by November 28th to: DOT.Route146@ct.gov and 860-594-

2020 or fill out the feedback form on the project website at https://route146cmp.com/get-involved.html.  

ACCESSIBILITY 

Persons with hearing and/or speech disabilities may dial 711 for Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS).  

Language assistance may be requested by contacting CTDOT’s Language Assistance Call Line (860) 594-2109. 
Requests should be made at least five business days prior to the meeting. Language assistance is provided at no 

cost to the public and efforts will be made to respond to timely requests for assistance. 
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